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PHILIPPINE STAMP DEALERS’ ASSOCIATION 
 

JULY 11, 1944 
 

NOTICE OF ORGANIZATION 
 

Typewritten Postal Card advising the proposed creation of an organization promoting 

philatelic trade in the Philippines. Plans to create 'Philippine Philatelic Dealers’ Association' at 

an organization meeting at 4pm on July 14, 1944 to be held at the PPC headquarters, Manila. 

2c Planters Postal Card with Manila (July 11, 1944) 'Post Your Mail Early' slogan cancel. 
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